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The museum that houses Dacorum's rich history is looking for your opinion on 

its future. 

The Dacorum Heritage Trust is going to apply for a major grant from the Lottery to improve and 

expand its Berkhamsted base on Clarence Road. 

Forthcoming exhibits at Berkhamsted Civic Centre on High Street will unveil the charity's plans 

and members of the public are invited to attend and share their views. 

The exhibitions will be open on Thursday, March 5, from 2pm to 6pm, and on Friday, March 6, 

between 10am and 5pm. 

Entry is free. 

See www.dacorumheritage.org.uk or call 01442 879525 for more information. 

 

http://www.hemeltoday.co.uk/news/local/preserving-dacorum-s-history-1-1204205

